
Local Government Financial Reporting Deadline - October 15
 

Florida Statutes require all cities and counties to submit annual financial
reporting to the State by October 15, 2025. Additional information on this
requirement is on the Florida Economic and Demographic Research (EDR)
page found here. Please share this with your financial staff so your city can
meet this deadline. Should you have any questions, please contact Steve
O’Cain at EDR at OCAIN.STEVE@leg.state.fl.us.

Stay Connected with FGFOA!

Follow the Florida Government Finance Officers Association on social media to get the latest
updates, event announcements, and news that matters to government finance professionals.

Stay informed. Stay engaged. Be part of the FGFOA community.
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